
From: Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Fed)
To: Perlner, Ray A. (Fed)
Subject: RE: Eurocrypt External Review
Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:10:39 PM

Great! I will forward the invitation.  Thanks
 

From: Perlner, Ray A. (Fed) <ray.perlner@nist.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 4:22 PM
To: Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Fed) <meltem.turan@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Eurocrypt External Review
 
Hi Meltem. I can review the paper.
 
Best,
Ray
 

From: Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Fed) <meltem.turan@nist.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 12:44 AM
To: Perlner, Ray A. (Fed) <ray.perlner@nist.gov>
Subject: Eurocrypt External Review
 
Hi Ray,
 
I am in the program committee of Eurocrypt 2021. I am looking for an external reviewer for a paper
that claims quantum distinguishing attacks on full AES-192, and AES-256. This might be an important
result, I wanted to have another NIST reviewer in addition to me. Would you be able to review it?

The due date is November 23rd.
 
Thank you very much,
Meltem
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